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Dear Sir Arthur,-

Thants to the continued 
enthusiasm of the active McGill Graduates, the 
Ottawa Valley Graduates Society had another 
successful annual meeting on the 17th instant 
and an outstanding feature of our programme, 
and one which contributed so much to the 
pleasure and profit of the evening and which 
will continue the good work of the Graduates 
Society, was the address by Dean McKay, of 
the Faculty of Applied Science. Dr. McKay I 
believe was gratified at the turn out and 
interest taken, but as to that, of course, he 
can tell you himself. What I want to do is 
to let you know that we were very glad indeed 
to have him with us and to express our appreci­
ation to the University and to yourself for 
making it possible.

Yours faithfully, x

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q.
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